
Dear Parents,  

The following information has been shared with your student about the upcoming Fall 

Break.  
 

Fall Break Information                           
Thursday, October 17th - Sunday, October 20th   

 

Marist College Fall Break begins at the end of classes on Thursday, October 17th.  Day and 

evening classes on Thursday, October 17th are on a normal schedule.  Residence areas will be 

open during the break. Please note that campus resources will be limited over break. The 

Office of Housing and Residential Life encourages all students to visit family and friends 

during the break.  

Marist College offices will be closed on Friday, October 18th.  Security staff will conduct 

normal operations on campus. There will be a Resident Director on duty for the entire break 

that can be contacted by calling Marist Campus Safety at x2282 or 845-575-3282. RAs will be 

on duty in the evening during break.  

Guests will not be permitted beginning Sunday, October 13th, Midterm week, through the end 

of Fall Break, Monday, October 21st.  

Books and Beans, Donnelly Café, Hudson at Handcock, Saxby’s, Steel Plant Café, Yella’s, 

Marketplace, Murray Student Dining Hall, and the McCann Café will be closed during the 

break.  

The following dining options are available for the Fall Break:  

• Cabaret: Open 11:00 AM-8:00 PM Daily  

Please visit the Marist Dining Services Website for more information.   

The library will close at 10:00 PM on Thursday October 17th and reopen at 8:00 AM on 

Monday, October 21st.  

If you are leaving for the break, please be certain to empty your trash, close and lock your 

windows, and lock your door.  Rooms are expected to be in a broom clean state.  If leaving for 

break, be sure to take all your valuables home with you.  The College IS NOT RESPONSIBLE 

FOR ANY THEFT OR DAMAGE to personal property.  Housing and Residential Life staff will 

conduct health and safety inspections of each resident area on October 17th.  

Rooms/apartments that have not been cleaned and/or found to have college policy violations 

will be documented and lose Priority Points.  Please contact your Resident Assistant or 

Resident Director with any questions.  

The Office of Housing and Residential Life 

wishes you an enjoyable, safe, and relaxing Fall Break.  

https://dineoncampus.com/Marist/fall-break-hours
http://library.marist.edu/
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